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CBIPS Fellows will participate in two-hour-long site visits, one each month, to various construction sites 

or recently completed projects throughout New York City. On these site visits students will be 

accompanied by CBIPS faculty and hosted by the project engineer, responsible architect, or the client. 

Planned site visits will complement ongoing research by CBIPS Fellows. That is to say if a group of 

Fellows has selected to partner with the technical staff of the NYC Department of Parks and Recreation, 

all Fellows will be able to meet with designers at works in progress or recently completed parks, such as 

Hunter’s Point South Park. Similarly, if Fellows have chosen to partner with the NYC Department of 

Environmental Protection on issues of water quality, the new water tunnel will be on the list. In general, 

selected locations for site visits will bring together the key issues of sustainability and resiliency as they 

apply to the intersection of building design, infrastructure systems, and public space.  
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